
 
 

 

 Kia ora, 
 

My name is Rebecca Conway, I am a graduate student 
with the University of Victoria completing my thesis as 
part of my Master of Social Work degree program. 

 

The topic of my thesis is ‘How does working in child 

protection affect the wholistic personal wellbeing of 
Indigenous child protection social workers?’ 

 

Do you self-identify as an Indigenous social worker (this 
includes First Nations, Inuit, Metis, and Indigenous 

peoples from other countries)? 
 

Have you worked as a frontline child protection social 
worker for a minimum of 2 years over the last 5 years? 

 

Would you like to give back to the wholistic wellbeing of 
Indigenous social workers? 

 

If you feel drawn to share your experience as an 

Indigenous child protection social worker, please reach 

out to me for further information and participant 
package. 

 

Please feel free to share this with others who you think 
might be interested. 

 

Nga mihi 
Rebecca	Conway	

 
	
	

 

For further information please e-mail rebeccaconway@uvic.ca. This research is being  
conducted under the supervision of Dr. Billie Allan (Associate Professor, UVic School of  
Social Work) who can be contacted by e-mail at allanb@uvic.ca.  
 
You can also contact the Human Research Ethics OMice at the University of Victoria at  
250-472-4545 or ethics@uvic.ca, to verify the ethical approval of this study, or to raise  
any concerns you might have. 
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